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Dear Friends,
 
Thank you for being part of our District 11 mailing list.  My staff and I are
delighted to represent you. We will use this mailing list to communicate on
a monthly basis of upcoming events or information from our community
and County. 
 

Our office joined  State Representative Jeanette Nuñez in a community
food drive in District 11 where more than 200 preselected families received
food packages and goods at the Tamiami Lakes Park, located at 13220
S.W. 18th Street. The distribution took place on Saturday, December 22,
2012 from 10 a.m. to 12:00 noon.

  

                                                             
One of the initiatives our office will pursue is to get
people more engaged in charitable giving. We will be
highlighting and involving our office in supporting a
different charity every month. In January
we participated in WalkAbout Autism for the Dan Marino
Foundation.   Autism is the fastest growing
developmental disorder in young children today. It is
rising 10-17 percent annually and is now more common
in children than cancer, juvenile diabetes and pediatric
AIDS combined.

  

I want to show my gratitude to the Miami-Dade Health Department and the
Miami Children's hospital for inviting the community to take advantage of
free flu vaccinations. 
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Our office teamed up with the Department of Health and Miami Children's
Hospital to host a free flu vaccination event at the Fair Expo center on
Saturday, February 2, 2013.  
 
Flu Shots are available at Miami-Dade County Health department clinics,
pharmacies and other health related facilities. Visit
www.flushot.healthmap.org to find a location where flu shots are
administered.
 

 

Events 
                   

 

For more information on the Run in the Meadows 5K, please
click here. 

For news and events from the Parks Department, please
click here.

 

For sports, festivals, performing arts and top annual events,
please click
here.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ASBg-NKSYFPc2DSh2ZGzac2mjsQRsP19R9vata3lJLPcqGUz0TY0WrmCSNracsH11hQwNFdRrho7XPFrQ6Qfyh8ECrT7J35qQi5h-2PBVTyRJi059WizVfD_VAB87am3_5BG9r8KlvmPv8zcZJaP3oJ16DYXdY_f
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ASBg-NKSYFNJkMVpWyczgNCsdBOYdZMpCza00pw7efobkDTxl86c4an5rQ9etCGIp0qs3P7Dix84T1MfKBqCHZgnIQz-ZYQpJlO_3j9RbddykYYrKfZmGqxBrsiISr-h
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ASBg-NKSYFNlIdV8r6o2VRYQe_9AlwWFaPDsYfYAvCQaBMjrgkTcfCBuqMr0Usq-D_QtKY81UqrpFWu8SmhnSh3GQnjQlGr4saEPCXmmXXMxIy7s2fjq2fvKFBynD8_Ws6qBNynrjZA=
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I encourage you to contact us to share your concerns and ideas on how we
can improve our community. You can contact my office at (305)375-5511
or via e-mail at district11@miamidade.gov .
 
Warmest Regards,
 
Juan C. Zapata
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